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600 S.E. Bay Blvd. 
Newport, OR 97365 
Phone 541-265-7758 
Fax 541-265-4235 
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Ginny Goblirsch 541-765-2193 
Dean Fleck 541-265-9275 
JoAnn Barton 541-574-6456 
Don Mathews 541-265-7171 
David Jincks 541-265-8694 
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Don Mann 541-265-7758 
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Patti Britton 541-265-7758 
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Kevin Bryant, Commercial 
Marina Harbormaster 
541-270-5557 
Chris Urbach, South Beach 
Marina Harbormaster 
541-270-5558 
 
��(�'� �!#'�$!���!�
!�"�����!�)�
Gina Nielsen, Marina Office 
Supervisor 
Phone 541-867-3321 
Fax 541-867-3352 
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Ron Smith, 
Terminal Manager 
Phone 541-265-9651 
Fax 541-574-1053 
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Combined Work Session &  
Regular Meeting , Sept. 22, 6:00 p.m. 
Yaquina Bay Yacht Club  
750 SE Bay Blvd. Newport, OR 
 
www.portofnewport.com  

 
NOAA MOC-P Homeport 

     Port of Newport officials met with representatives from 
NOAA, Public Properties LLC, staff personnel from Oregon’s 
legislative delegation, and project team members for a Project 
“Kick-Off” Meeting on August 20, 2009.  The meeting was held 
at the Hatfield Marine Science Center.  A list of contacts was 
developed, along with a tentative project schedule. The group 
also visited the project site at South Beach, where Captain 
Michele Bullock, Commander of NOAA’s Pacific fleet, climbed 
into the driver’s seat of a bulldozer to ceremonially “turn some 
dirt”.   
    

 
 

     The “Kick-Off” meeting was followed by a reception at the 
Yaquina Bay Yacht Club on August 26.  About 65 local, state, 
and federal representatives attended the event, including 
Captain Bullock and Governor Ted Kulongoski, who praised 
Newport’s collaborative community effort in winning the NOAA 
bid.  The port is proceeding with the project with a completion 
date of May 2011 for NOAA’s new home port. 

  
International Terminal Project Update 

     The terminal project is moving forward on an accelerated 
schedule with a plan that involves the removal of both the 
Pasley and Hennebique.  Removal of the Hennebique might be 
staged, depending on construction estimates.  A primary focus 
at this time are the Joint Permit Applications (JPAs), which are 
tentatively scheduled for submittal in November if the 
environmental consultants are comfortable with that time line.  
Tests on samples from the concrete hulls of the Pasley and 
Hennebique showed no asbestos containing materials.  The 
Port is focusing on a complete project, to include upland 
improvements as well as new pier construction.   
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09/04—Full Moon 
09/07—Labor Day (Port office closed) 
09/09—Fishermen’s Forum 8:30- 
9:30 a.m., Port Office 
09/11—Ribbon Cutting Ceremony, 
OCCC South Beach Campus, 2:00 p.m. 
09/22—Regular Port Commission 
Meeting, 6:00 p.m. YBYC Club House 
09/22—First day of Autumn   
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     There were 121 fishing vessels at the terminal during the month of August.  J. Lamb Marine 
Electric has been working local boats, as well as the tuna and squid fleets.  Foulweather Trawl is 
working on shrimp nets and repairing nets for the Alaska boats.  The Trident Meal Plant has a crew 
doing maintenance, repairs, and cleanup after the whiting season.   

       
  
 
 
 

      
     F/V Raven and F/V 
Excalibur have been chartered 
by National Marine Fisheries 
Service for a research project. 
     Wiggins Towboat Co. 
assisted with getting the Dutra 
Dredging Group’s barges 
upriver to the Port of Toledo to 
perform dredging in that area. 
     The collection bin for the 
“Fishing for Energy”  
partnership was dedicated on 
August 5, 2009.  Fishermen 
can deposit old, derelict gear in 
the bin at the terminal.  The 
program reduces marine waste 
and the gear will be collected 
and turned into clean, 
renewable energy.     
               

Port of Newport officials, along with local, state, and 
federal government representatives at the “Fishing for 
Energy” dedication at the shipping terminal on August 5, 
2009.    

 
Yaquina Bay Bridge 
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01/15—Commission Work  
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The South Side   
     The Port of Newport Marina & RV Park is 
booked solid for the Labor Day weekend.  The 
three-day weekend follows a very busy August, 
with brisk launch ramp traffic and camping in the 
overflow.  One gauge the maintenance crew 
uses to determine how busy they are is the 
number of fish dumpsters—and they emptied 
twenty-two of them on one weekend in August.  
The maintenance crew has also been preparing 
for preliminary project work around the NOAA 
homeport site at South Beach. 

 
 

The North Side 
     Fish buyers continue to use the hoist dock at 
Port Dock 7, while other fishermen are selling 
salmon and tuna off their boats at the docks.  
General Manager Don Mann attended the 
planning commission hearing to address the 
city’s signage ordinance, which at this time limits 
fishermen from advertising their catch for sale 
along Bay Boulevard, except on Port easements 
or rights of way.  The request to expand the 
placement of temporary signs will go to the city 
council for action in September.   

 
 

Thanks to Rogue Ales and Mayor Bill Bain              
for a great NOAA celebration party!    
Rogue Ales Public House, August 13, 2009 

 
 
 

Eagle Perches at Sally’s Bend 
     In June of 2007, the Port of Newport applied for 
a permit to drive two pilings in Sally’s Bend for a 
stainless steel eagle perch.  Local fisherman Mike 
Pettis spearheaded the concept and Steve 
Webster, Siletz Boatworks, donated his services for 
installation of the perches.  The perches are 
wrapped with neoprene rubber to give the eagles a 
firm grip.  The eagles have been using the perches, 
apparently enjoying the view of the bay, while the 
locals enjoy the view of the eagles. 

 
 

The Port’s New Web Site Is Live 
     The Port of Newport’s new web site, www.portofnewport.com, is live and will be updated regularly 
with news releases, information, and links relating to the Terminal Renovation Project and the NOAA 
MOC-P Homeport Project.   
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Yaquina Bay Yacht Club reception for the governor and NOAA,  
August 26, 2009. (L to R) Don Mann, Gen. Mgr.  Port of Newport;  
Joshua Dodson, DAY CPM Services; Bill Bain, Mayor of Newport;  
Capt. Michele Bullock, NOAA; Ted Kulongoski, Gov. of Oregon.  
 
 
 
   
 

 
 

NOAA is Coming to Lincoln County  
Is your business ready to sell to them? 

 
     Selling to the federal government is something most small business owners don’t even consider.  Yet, 
a small number of fortunate business owners across the nation do sell products and services to Uncle 
Sam and get paid well as a result.  Imagine having a large customer come to you on a regular basis 
asking you to bid on jobs or products targeted specifically for your business.  That is what the federal 
government does every single day.  We want as many Lincoln County businesses as possible to be in a 
position to sell products and services to NOAA when they come to town, and we want to help you get 
prepared. 
     If you would like to find out how to sell to the world’s largest market, the US government, then the 
Economic Development Alliance wants to hear from you.  Send an e-mail with your contact information to 
ecdev@orcoast.com and let us know you are interested in learning more.  In the near future, workshops 
and one-on-one advising sessions will be set up with staff members from the Government Contract 
Assistance Program (GCAP).  They will answer questions and walk you through step-by-step what it 
takes to do business with the federal government. 
     These workshops and training sessions are being organized by a coalition of local organizations and 
agencies that want to see local business keep jobs and sales in our county.  For more information about 
Oregon procurement go to www.gcap.org.  
 


